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Duluth Natural Surface Trails Temporarily Closed to Users

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division is advising the public to stay off all
natural surface trails due to wet soil conditions. Continued traffic by trail users will result in further
damage of these important assets. The City anticipates reopening the trails once surface
conditions improve.

The Lakewalk and Cross City Trail are paved trails that are open for use year round.

To learn more about the City's trails, please visit, http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/trails-bikeways/
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